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SMALL BUSINESS IMPACT STATEMENT  

PURSUANT TO NEVADA ADMINISTRATIVE CODE (NAC) 62B AND 62H 
 

RE:   The Division of Child and Family Services Adoption of Regulations pertaining to NAC 62B 
AND 62H 

 

 

I, Marla McDade Williams, Administrator of the Department of Health and Human Services, Division of 
Child and Family Services, do hereby certify that, to the best of my knowledge or belief, these regulations 
do not apply to any small business as Extended Young Adult Support Services Program (EYASSP) is a new 
initiative to be implemented effective July 1, 2025. 

These regulations do not apply to any small business as the EYASSP has not been implemented to date.  
These regulations only affect state and local governments programmatically and are intended to align 
practice across the state as the agencies which provide child welfare services move to implement the 
EYASSP.  These regulations align practices within the state of Nevada with federal requirements.    
 
The agencies which provide child welfare services have collaborated with the Court Improvement Council, 
as well as local community partners creating the plans for implementation of the EYASSP.  
 
If any additional items are needed to submit these rules to the Legislative Committee, please do not 
hesitate to contact Deputy Administrator Dr. Tonya Hernandez at tonya.hernandez@dcfs.nv.gov.  
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Marla McDade Williams  
Administrator 

 
December 20, 2023 


